
Meeting of the Council, Wednesday, 5 December 2018 

Public Question Under Standing Order A24 

Question from Jo 
Corrall to the Elected 
Mayor and Executive 
Lead for Assets, 
Finance, Governance 
and Corporate 
Services, Economic 
Regeneration and 
Transformation 
(Elected Mayor Oliver) 

Given the commitment to reduce greenhouse gas 
emissions of both our national government and 
Torbay Council, and in light of the recent IPCC 
report outlining the urgent need for action in order 
to avoid the catastrophic worst effects of climate 
change, does the council have any compelling 
reason not to divest its funds from investments in 
the fossil fuel industry? 


